
From: Rivers, Denise <riversd@aging.sc.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov 

Date: 9/16/2014 11:26:42 AM
Subject: VDHCBS update 

Attachments: copier-14091611130.pdf

Tony,
Here is an update (gave you update on 8/22) on VDHCBS since mid-August. I received a payment notice
yesterday so wanted to include that amount ($18,727.68 -  Chas. June)

• Eric Weakly from AoA called asking for an update on Charleston; he will check with other staff to see if 
Dan has ever talked with them about continuing the program

• VDHCBS Coordinator in Charleston took an new position in Orangeburg
• Received email response from Chas. stating they do not plan to continue the program; current 

veterans will be served but no new ones will be added; have not received OK from Central Office to 
shut program down

• Received signed copies of MOU's for Trident and Santee Lynches
• Care Coordinator in Santee Lynches was let go; for now Connie Munn is the contact
• PPL is going to work with Deana Reid to train her on Business Rules and the PPL Portal
• Have submitted PRF's for August for PPL, Santee Lynches and Trident
• 9/5 was told by Mark Altieri at PPL that both Chas. and Dorn VA will receive approx. $750,000 each in 

new federal fiscal year if VA budget approved (relayed this info to you same day)
• Chas. currently has 9 veterans and Dorn has 47
• Dorn still wants to expand to Greenville area; Glenn stated there were over 300,000 veterans in that 

area and getting 50 for the program will not be a problem

Let me know if you need anything else.

Denise Rivers, LMSW, CIRS
Program Manager

Division for Community Resources
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9939, Fax 803-734-9887
riversd@aging.sc.gov
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